


How It Works

« Each team is required to have an adult
supervisor.

« Supervisors need to register at the
contest website.

« After registration, supervisors can
sign up as many teams as they want.

« Each team may have from one to six
students.

« During the contest period, from Tues-
day, April 10, through Thursday, April
19, 2018 (UTC), the supervisor selects
a time to start each team’s clock.

» Once a team’s clock is started, team
members may begin working contest
problems.

« Contest problems appear on the
team’s screen and supervisors can
provide printed versions.

- Middle school teams have 60 minutes
to work on 20 problems.

» High school teams have 90 minutes to
work on 30 problem:s.

» Each problem has a solution that is a
non-negative integer.

» Teams may submit solutions to prob-
lems until their clocks run out.

« After the end of the contest, names of
the winning teams are posted on the
contest website. Supervisors receive
reports about the performance of
each of their teams.

« Each student receives a certificate of
participation or an award certificate.

« All contest times are in Greenwich
Mean Time also known as UTC,
Coordinated Universal Time.




